
            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Way to Set up a 403(b) Investment Plan:  QuickENROLL  
Are you interested in better preparing for the future?  Have you thought about enrolling in a 403(b) voluntary retirement 
plan?  PCS now offers an easy and quick 403(b) enrollment option called QuickENROLL. For more information and easy 
directions, refer to our link. 
 
 

 
 
Aetna Members - It matters now more than ever 
Making health care a priority is important—especially during a pandemic. But with so much focus on COVID-19, you may 
have been putting off important doctor visits and other care, even if you are living with chronic conditions that need 
attention. 
 
So how can you keep moving forward on your path to better health? Aetna® recently launched the #TimeForCare 
campaign to assist you with your care needs, especially if you’re facing a chronic condition or an emotional issue, or if 
you are pregnant. Because it’s always important to make time for you — and make #TimeForCare. 
 
 
Protecting school kids in the “new normal” 
Whether it’s virtual learning or back to the classroom, while the change of pace can make you shout cheers or shed tears, 
family wellness will be more important than ever. It’s important to consider illness prevention and how you’ll handle health 
problems when they come up.  
 
As schedules shift and we all get used to the “new normal,” your trusted Teladoc doctors can provide fast, convenient 
care 24/7 from home for non-emergency conditions like viruses, allergies and infections. Set up your account now and 
find out more about how we can help resolve your needs on your terms. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
September is National Preparedness Month 
Disasters don’t wait. Make your plan today. Each year, September is recognized as National Preparedness Month. As 
Floridians, we know natural disasters like hurricanes threaten our state nearly every year. Now with COVID-19, it is 
important to make a plan for you and your family. To learn more, visit ready.gov.  
 
4 Months Left to Earn Your Aetna Health Promise Credits!  
Employees have until 12/31/2020 to earn all 5 or 8 credits to earn the $250 or $350 Aetna Health Promise Incentive. To 
learn more about the program, please visit pcsb.org/wellness. 

Get started today 

 Retirement News 

https://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/200/New%20Way%20to%20Set%20up%20a%20403.pdf
https://www.aetna.com/individuals-families/member-rights-resources/covid19/time-for-care.html
https://www.aetna.com/individuals-families/member-rights-resources/covid19/time-for-care.html
https://www.ready.gov/september
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/417
https://member.teladoc.com/registrations/get_started?pk_campaign=EC_BackToSchool&pk_source=EngagementCenter&pk_medium=OFT_Email&pk_content=Mod1_Button
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